
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
Of the 

Broome County Stormwater Management Program
Year 5 Annual Report

Notice is hereby given that the Broome County Department of Planning & Economic 
Development will make available for review Broome County’s Stormwater Management 
Program Year 5 Annual Report to obtain public comment on the County’s stormwater 
management activities for the period 3/10/07 through 3/9/08. 

The Report can be accessed on-line at Broome County’s website: 
www.gobroomecounty.com/planning/PlanningPubs.php and on the Broome-Tioga Stormwater 
Coalition website: www.broometiogastormwater.com beginning on or about May 29, 2008. 

Copies will also be available for public review at office of the Broome County Department of 
Planning & Economic Development, 5th floor, Broome County Office Building, Government 
Plaza, Binghamton, NY.  Written comments about the County’s Stormwater Management 
Program must be submitted to the Broome County Department of Planning & Economic 
Development, PO Box 1766, Binghamton, NY  13902 no later than December 31, 2008. 

Rita Petkash, Commissioner, Broome County Department of Planning & Economic 
Development


